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Item 5: Full Commission
2021 Revision of the Mathematics Framework for California Public Schools, Kindergarten Through Grade Twelve (Mathematics Framework) (Information)
Revised Schedule of Significant Events
The Schedule of Significant Events (Timeline) includes all actions that will be taken by the Instructional Quality Commission (IQC) and the State Board of Education (SBE) related to the revision of the Mathematics Framework.
In light of the State of Emergency declared by Governor Newsom and the subsequent COVID-19 travel restrictions and school closures, it became necessary to modify the Mathematics Framework Timeline. These changes included the cancellation of the March, April, and May Curriculum Framework and Evaluation Criteria Committee (CFCC) meetings and adding three CFCC meeting dates in September, November, and December. It also required the change of dates for public review periods. The first public review will begin in February 2021, after the IQC approves the CFCC draft framework in January, and the second review will begin in June 2021, after the IQC acts to recommend the framework to the SBE in May. The final submission of the Mathematics Framework to the SBE for action is now scheduled for the November 2021 meeting. The SBE will take action on the proposed revised Timeline at its meeting on May 7, 2020 (Attachment A).
Commissioners Attendance for New Mathematics CFCC Meeting Dates
[bookmark: _GoBack]With the revisions to the Mathematics Framework Timeline, California Department of Education staff is seeking commitments from the Mathematics Subject Matter Committee (SMC) members to attend each of the CFCC meetings. We will continue with the attendance of two commissioners per meeting. Mathematics SMC members, please bring your list of meeting preferences to the May meeting.
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